
 
 
 
 
 

UK FIREBALL ASSOCIATION 

NATIONAL & UK OPEN CHAMPIONSHIPS 

2010 

 

Hosted by 

Restronguet Sailing Club 

 

WELCOME TO THE CLUB 
 
We are delighted that the class has decided to come to Restronguet SC this year and promise an excellent 

week with lots to do as well as excellent sailing waters. 

 

Racing will take place in Falmouth Bay unless the wind or sea state mean that we have to move into the 

Carrick Roads.  This will result in a shortened course length but more rounds sailed.  To reach the Bay 

you will have to transit the entrance to the Port of Falmouth with a significant amount of commercial 

shipping and ferries operating.  Please keep a good watch for this traffic and do not impede them.  In the 

Bay there are a number of anchored ships which come to wait for orders, take on low sulphur fuel or 

stores and personnel.  The low sulphur fuel is required for all ships sailing up channel.  There may be 

ships also anchored in the Roads including cruise liners who ferry passengers ashore in tenders. 

 

To reach the club take the Falmouth Road, A39, from Truro until you pass the Norway Inn on the right 

and then take the second left following the ‘brown yacht’ signs through Mylor Bridge to Mylor Yacht 

Harbour. At the marina continue along the shore road into the Windsport reception area where you will be 

met and directed to the dinghy parking area. 

 

You will be issued with wrist bands for helm, crew, boat, trailer and trolley.  These bands indicate your 

tally number for the week.  Please then put the boat and trailer in the spaces indicated by the tally number 

and move cars either to the parking space you have booked or off site.  Having sorted all that out, 

registration is in the clubhouse. 

 

At registration the usual form must be completed and signed by the helm. Tickets for the boat trip (£5 a 

head) on Tuesday evening and also for members of your party other than helm and crew for the other 

social events of the week may be purchased. 

 

On Sunday morning the Race Officer will be giving the briefing for the weeks racing.  It is important that 

the helm attends this briefing. 

 

Each day the club galley will be open early, before you set off for racing.  It will then be available for 

guests and visitors providing food and hot drinks.  

 

The bar will be open when you arrive back from racing each day. 

  

The social programme for the evenings and the appropriate prices for additional tickets are:- 

 

Sunday BBQ £5.50 

Monday UKFA AGM  

Tuesday Boat trip £5.00 



Thursday RSC bar open during the evening  

Friday Curry & Prizegiving £5.50 

 

We hope that your guests and visitors will join us on these evenings. 

 

The Race Office will be open all week and will be only too willing to help with questions and queries. 

 

You will be holding your class AGM as soon after sailing as sensible on Monday evening in the club. 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing. 

Good sailing, 

 

 

 

Peter Maddock 

Event organiser 


